
MAIDSTONE BOROUGH COUNCIL

POLICY AND RESOURCES COMMITTEE

21 NOVEMBER 2018

REFERENCE FROM STRATEGIC PLANNING, SUSTAINABILITY AND 
TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE

SPORTS FACILITIES AND PLAYING PITCH STRATEGIES – CAPITAL 
BUDGETS

At its meeting on 10 July 2018 the Strategic Planning, Sustainability and 
Transportation Committee considered the Draft Sports Facilities and Playing 
Pitch Strategies.

The Committee resolved to refer the document to the Heritage Culture and 
Leisure Committee for consideration, and with requested that the Policy and 
Resources Committee to consider capital budget allocations for Sports Provision 
at its November meeting.

However at its meeting of 4 September 2018, the Heritage, Culture and Leisure 
Committee resolved to undertake a review of Sports Provision in the borough 
once the strategy had been finalised and a new Leisure Officer had been 
appointed.

Therefore any request for allocation of capital resource should come from the 
Heritage, Culture and Leisure Committee following their review of facilities in the 
Borough.

RECOMMENDED: 

That the Draft Sports Facilities and Playing Pitch Strategies be referred to Policy 
and Resources Committee for its November meeting so that future capital 
budget allocations can be considered.


